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Diary Dates 

 
Thursday 1st March 2018 Open Day / World Book Day 

9.30 – 10.30 & 2.00 – 3.00 
Wednesday 14th March 2018 Parent council Discos 

P1 – 5.30 – 6.30  
P2 & P3 – 6.45 – 7.45 

Thursday 15th March 2018 Parent Council Discos 
P4 & P5 – 5.30 – 6.30 
P6 & P7 – 6.45 – 7.45 

Thursday 22nd March 2018 P1-P3 Sharing Assembly (9.30 – 10.30) 
Friday 23rd March 2018 P4-P7 Sharing Assembly (9.30 – 10.30) 
Friday 23rd March 2018 P1-P7 Pupil progress reports issued 
Thursday 29th March 2018 Last day of term 
Monday 16th April 2018 First Day of term 
 
 
 
Open Day / World Book Day 

On Thursday the 1st of March we will be holding our Open Day to coincide with World Book Day.  
Parents are welcome to come in to school at either 9.30 – 10.30 or 2.00 – 3.00 to join their child in 
the class and undertake the World Book Day activities together.  In response to parent queries I 
can confirm that this year we are not asking the children to dress as their favourite character from a 
book.  The change to the Open Day format is in response to comments made by parents in the 
recent Parental Engagement Questionnaire. Please enter the school via the school office. 
 
Sharing Assemblies 
Our next sharing assemblies are on Thursday 22nd of March for Primary 1 – Primary 3 children  and 
Friday 23rd of March for Primary 4 – Primary 7 children from 9.30 on both days.  The children enjoy 
sharing their learning with the parents and other family members so please come along if you can. 
 
Scooters / Bikes 

We have several children who bring bikes and scooters to school, unfortunately we have no 
capacity to store these within the school.  These can be locked in the bike shed or on the scooter 
rack, but the children will have to bring their own padlocks. 
 
Inclement Weather 
We are due to experience very cold, snowy weather, please ensure your children come to school 
appropriately dressed for the cold (warm jacket, a hat, scarf and gloves).  The janitor will clear a 
path to allow access to the school, please ensure that you and your children stick to the cleared 
path to avoid unnecessary accidents. 
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